
 

Return to Commercial Operation of Takahama Unit No. 3 

 

July 4, 2017 

President and Director, Shigeki Iwane 

The Kansai Electric Power Co., Inc. 

 

Our Takahama Unit No.3 has resumed commercial operation at 17:30 today after 

receiving the certificates of the completion of pre-service inspection and periodic 

outage inspection of facilities, which demonstrated that all the inspections by the 

Nuclear Regulation Authority had been completed. 

 

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express my sincere gratitude, in particular 

to members of the public in the host region, for deep understanding and generous 

support toward restart of the plant. 

 

We will make a continuous effort to pursue safe and stable plant operation while 

maintaining an atmosphere of tension. We would like to state again our strong 

resolve that all our employees will work together on the operation and 

maintenance of the plant in close cooperation with our contractors while giving 

top priority to safety. 

 

We are committed to exerting every possible effort to gain more trust and 

understanding in the importance and safety of nuclear power generation from 

members of the public while making steady steps forward to achieve and maintain 

safe plant operation after restarting operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


